
SES-MOD-20061205-02096, E000357From: Signorelli, Michael 
[Michael.Signorelli@dlapiper.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2006 3:16 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Cc: Ashworth, Mary 
Subject: RE: SES-MOD-20061205-02096, E000357 
 
Towanda, 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  Per our conversation, the EIRP should be changed 
from 67.28 to 63.3.  
 
Should you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
Michael 
 
 
      
      Michael A. Signorelli 
      Associate  
      DLA Piper US LLP 
      1200 Nineteenth Street, NW 
      Washington, DC 20036-2430  
      202.861.3843 T 
      202.223.2085 F 
      michael.signorelli@dlapiper.com  
      www.dlapiper.com  
      Circular 230 Notice: In accordance with Treasury Regulations which became 
applicable to all tax practitioners as of June 20, 2005, please note that any 
tax advice given herein (and in any attachments) is not intended or written to 
be used, and cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of (i) avoiding tax 
penalties or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any 
transaction or matter addressed herein.  
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
  From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]  
  Sent: Friday, December 08, 2006 6:27 PM 
  To: Signorelli, Michael 
  Subject: SES-MOD-20061205-02096, E000357 
 
 
  Hello, I just faxed you an auto grant check sheet for your application for 
Telecommunication Systems, please have an engineer review and email me the 
changes ASAP.  
 
  Enjoy your weekend!!!!  
 
  Tnx. T  
 
  *** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  



 
      
________________________________________________________________________________
_____ 
 
      The information contained in this email may be confidential and/or legally 
privileged. It has been sent for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If 
the reader of this message is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or 
copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by 
reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. To contact our email 
administrator directly, send to postmaster@dlapiper.com 
 
      Thank you. 
      
________________________________________________________________________________
_____ 
      


